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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

No Place for Hate will meet in Room 514 second lunch Tuesday, Thursday and Friday this 

week to work on Fright Night.  

 

Red Ribbon Week is a yearly pledge to live a drug-free life. Tomorrow, wear your favorite 

tie-dye to show you won’t get tied up with drugs. Tie-dye tomorrow! 

 

Fright Night! Fright Night! Fright Night! Don’t miss the most awesome event of the 

school year. Get you ticket form today! 

 

Middle School Athletics posters are now up around campus with Winter sports 

information.  If wish to sign up for Volleyball or Soccer, please scan the QR code on the 

poster, or visit www.sdusdathletics.com/middle-schools for more information.  Tryouts 

start the week of December 4th, Tuesdays & Thursdays from 3:15-4:45.  See Mr. Hartman 

if you have any questions. 

 

Standley’s 9th Annual 5 on 5 Tournament preliminary games will conclude today.  The 

brackets for single elimination playoffs will be posted by tomorrow morning.  Make sure 

you know when you play, as games will not be rescheduled if you are not there.  See Mr. 

Hartman if you have any questions, good luck to all 15 teams! 

 

Attention all Standley students!  The following Academic Prep classes have Seahawk 

Sessions this week: Hartin, Morumbasi & Sacchetti  

 

You will all go to the Auditorium 1st Lunch for Seahawk Sessions today, Thursday & 

Friday this week, then take 2nd Lunch.  Wednesday you will follow your normal schedule. 

Make sure you go to Seahawk Sessions, as attendance will be taken for all classes. 

 

Have a Tye-Dye Tuesday! 

http://www.sdusdathletics.com/middle-schools

